
333 West Seventh Avenue 
Anchorage, Alaska 99501-3572 

Main: 907.279.1433 
Fax: 907.276.7542 

www.aogcc.alaska.gov 

January 31, 2023 

CERTIFIED MAIL – 
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 
7018 0680 0002 2052 9761 

Mr. William Bates 
US Environmental Protection Agency 
1200 Pennsylvania Ave, NW 
MC: 4606M 
Washington, DC 20460 
bates.william@epa.gov 

Re:  Letter of Intent from Alaska for the Underground Injection Control (UIC) Class VI Grant 
Program. 

Dear Administrator Regan:  

On behalf of the state of Alaska, I submit this email as notice of intent to participate in the UIC 
Class VI grant program as authorized and appropriated under the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law. 
The Alaska Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (AOGCC) will apply for and/or administer 
the Class VI primacy program.  

Please send any following up information pertaining to the grant program to the following:  
Name:    Mr. Chris Wallace 
Phone number:  907-793-1250
Email:   chris.wallace@alaska.gov 
Mailing address:  333 W. 7th Avenue 

Anchorage, AK 99501 

Sincerely, 

 

Brett W. Huber, Sr. 
Chair, Commissioner 
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